
Giving Consent to a 14 or 15 year old referee for Registration 

 

New for the 2021/2022 season is the requirement for Parents/Carers to give consent to their Son/Daughter to register for the 

new season, this is a simple process and can be done by following the instructions below. 

 

1) Visit http://myaccount.thefa.com and login with your email address and password. 

 

If you don’t know your password, or forgotten your password, please use the ‘Forgotten Password’ link and follow through the 

steps. If you get any errors or issues in this process, please email Referees@CambridgeshireFA.com where we will be able to 

resolve the issue. 

2)  Once logged in, click on your appropriate son/daughter in the individuals below. If they aren’t showing, please use the 

‘Add another individual’ button to find and attach. For guidance, please view our ‘Adding a Child’ guide HERE 

 

  

http://myaccount.thefa.com/
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3) Once you can see your Son/Daughter’s name, firstly check the Parent/Carer links are correct underneath their details. 

If there are any incorrect, please urgently email referees@cambridgeshirefa.com and highlight it as URGENT for this to 

be resolved.  

4) Once checked, scroll down until you see the Referee Section. You should see a variation of the below (depending on 

years registered). 

 

If that consent box does not appear, please email Referees@CambridgeshireFA.com, giving written consent of registration and 

we will manually re-register your son/daughter. 

5) Tick the consent box and this will automatically save. From here, please logout (in the top right hand corner) and visit 

http://wholegame.thefa.com and follow the instructions for Referee Registration HERE 
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